
Need an excuse to host?
Would you consider an Open Garden to raise money  

for a local developing charity. 

We are looking for people in our community to open their 
gardens up to the public and host a tea and cakes sale to 

raise much needed funds for  

The Treasure Basket Association. 

Here at TTBA we are 
passionate about supporting 

children’s emotional health. 
With these essential funds 
raised we can give local 

children positive childhood 
memories. Research has 

proven that children can learn 
to manage and overcome 
emotional and behavioural 
difficulties through play and 

our history supports this further. 

‘We believe all children 
experiencing emotional 
distress should have fast 
direct access to emotional 
support’ 

All contributions make such 
a difference in helping us
in our mission to ‘increase 
access to play therapy 
and therapeutic resources 
for children’.
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